
Help Us Plan for the Future of 
Our Water Resources

Local agencies are developing groundwater 
sustainability plans to plan for the future of our 
groundwater resources. We want to hear from 
you! Come to an upcoming public workshop to 
learn more.

You have three opportunities to attend:

Los Banos
Wednesday, October 24, 4:00 - 6:00 PM

College Greens Building
1815 Scripps Drive, Los Banos

Patterson
Thursday, October 25, 4:00 - 6:00 PM

Hammon Senior Center
1033 W Las Palmas Ave, Patterson

Firebaugh
Monday, October 22, 5:00 - 7:00 PM

Firebaugh Middle School MPR
1600 16th St, Firebaugh

The content of each workshop will be the same. The first thirty minutes of each 
workshop will consist of an informational presentation, followed by an open house. 
Spanish interpretation will be provided.

Workshop topics: 
•	 Sustainable Groundwater Management Act
•	 Water budget
•	 Water models

For more information, please visit our website at: www.deltamendota.org or contact 
Kirsten Pringle at Kirsten.Pringle@Stantec.com. 


